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DATE:  December 18, 2015 
 
This afternoon at about 2:35 pm, a Burbank Police Department employee 
opened an envelope addressed to the police department.  Upon opening the 
envelope, the employee noticed a white powder inside.   
 
The Administrative Offices of the police building were cordoned off and the 
Burbank Fire Department responded with their Hazmat Team.  Our partners 
with the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department Hazmat Team also 
responded.  The powder was deemed safe and not hazardous at about 5pm 
this evening.   
 
There were no injuries and there is no danger to any employees. 
 
The Burbank Police Department will lead a multi-agency investigation, which 
will include the FBI and the United States Postal Inspector. 
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